Global Recordings Network UK Messenger News

September 2020

Hi there and we trust you are doing well and keeping safe. Thank you for your continued prayers, support and encouragement for the work here. We are doing well and can hardly believe that we have been living and working here in Scotland for over one year now. We have settled well and have



had a fairly seamless move here from High Wycombe with our GRNUK office. We are enjoying being here in the office in Paisley near Glasgow. This building was previously used as the Admin office block for the Hillman Imp car manufacturing plant in the 1960s and 1970s. They produced many thousands of cars during that time. Our home is only about 15 minutes away from the office which is great. Our daughters family live close by and our sons family live about 40 minutes away. This is a real blessing for us all.



Our recording work has been restricted with no flights to other countries due to the Covid pandemic, but we have still been able to send out our recordings and flip charts etc to our partners in various countries. Sometimes these parcels take a long time to be received due to lock down in many countries. But we are trusting The Lord they will get there eventually and be a blessing to those who hear the recordings.



A few months ago we had sent one of our contacts in Uganda seven of our Megavoice Mp3 players loaded with their language for seven widowed ladies. We hadn't heard if he had received them, but just last week his email said he had got them safely and could he have another 20... I said yes...

We had also lost contact with another pastor in India who uses our flip charts for his many Sunday Schools in the villages. His organisation does amazing work in these remote areas. But again last week I was able to contact him on WhatsApp and he is doing well and said he has many wonderful testimonies to share with us about the responses of the Sunday School materials and sets of flip chart we have sent him. Praise the Lord.

Unfortunately this year we never got to visit Kosova. We have loved taking small groups there for the past 14 years and love seeing our friends at Victory Church in Gjakove. We always enjoy our trips there and get to meet many poor families in great need. We help with church events including

Kids clubs, youth and ladies meetings. We are also like to help fund a sea side holiday for the widows and ladies from the church and the local villages. They all enjoy the fun and company of being together and away from the hardships of life there. We also like to support a week long youth camp by the sea for the many teenagers who look forward to having this trip every year. Last year they used the Alpha Youth course for their Bible studies during their time there.

We will look forward to seeing them next year hopefully when things are safe to travel again.

Although we can't get to travel at this time, in a few weeks time we are doing a special recording here in Scotland. It is for a North African language and our speaker lives here in the UK. We are excited about this project which will take several weeks to record, edit and complete.

Currently in our area we have some restrictions due to several covid cases. The government will review the situation in 7 days time.

No Matter What God is in Control. Ps 28 v7. "The Lord is my strength and my shield; my heart trusts in Him, and I am helped. My heart leaps for joy and I will give thanks to Him in song."

If you'd like to support our work that would be great. Our Bank Details are as follows:

Account No: 83464697. Sort Code: 601101. Or Give online at... www.give.net/grnuk
Or send a cheque to this address.
Global Recordings Network UK.
St James Business Centre, Linwood Road.
Paisley. Scotland. PA3 3AT.









"Telling the Story of Jesus in Every Language"

Our Charity Nos: 266476 & SC050331